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Hart County Board of Assessors

P.O. Box 810
165 W. Franklin Street

Hartwell, GA  30643

Board Members:  
James McMullan, Chairman

Anne Thompson

Gene Crump

Lloyd Cowart

The Hart County Board of Assessors met Thursday, June 5, 2008, for a regular monthly meeting at the Hart County Administration Building. Those in attendance were Board of Assessor members:  James McMullan, Chairman, Gene Crump, and Anne Thompson. Also in attendance were Rebecca Duncan, Chief Appraiser, Bruce Grant, Associate Chief Appraiser, Missy Carter, Clerk, Pete Nagele, Connie Hamilton and Jean Grenier.

Missy Carter took minutes for this meeting.  

Mr. McMullan, Chairman, called the meeting to order at 9:00 A.M. and Mrs. Thompson opened with prayer.

Motion was made by Mr. Crump to approve the agenda as presented. Motion was seconded by Mrs. Thompson. Motion was passed by unanimous consent. 

Motion was made by Mr. Crump to approve the May 15, 2008 minutes as presented. Motion was seconded by Mrs. Thompson. Motion was passed by unanimous consent.
Motion was made by Mrs. Thompson to approve the May 29, 2008 Work Session summary minutes as drafted with corrections. Motion was seconded by Mr. Crump. Motion was passed by unanimous consent. 
Motion was made by Mr. Crump to accept Chief Appraiser’s recommendation to reply an error was made in 2005, 2006 & 2007 concerning William Boleman and to include a timeline to show that no appeals or returns were made. Motion was seconded by Mrs. Thompson. Motion was passed by unanimous consent.
Digest Update Information (See Attached)

· Break down of homestead exemption removal & conservation use
· Comparison of  2007 and 2008 Digest break down

· Hart County Industrial Building Authority- phased in taxation

Motion was made by Mr. Crump to deny the Conservation Use application of David and Tina Atkinson, parcel no. C66-001-001, for failure to complete a new application with only one parcel as requested by the Tax Assessor’s Office. Motion was seconded by Mrs. Thompson. Motion was passed by unanimous consent.
Motion was made by Mr. Crump to deny the Exempt Property application of Dean and Faire Teasley due to it being an income producing commercial property which is currently leased to a church. Motion was seconded by Mrs. Thompson. Motion was passed by unanimous consent. 

*** The next regular scheduled meeting of the Board of Assessors will be Thursday, June 19, 2008 at 4:00 P.M.
There being no further business, Mrs. Thompson made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 11:05 A.M.  Motion was seconded by Mr. Crump. Motion passed by unanimous consent.
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